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Dates for your diary Welcome Back!
3 Oct PTFA Meeting Welcome to all the new families who have joined us
13 Oct Nursery Welcome Party this year, hopefully your children are settling into their
7 Nov AGM new school wonderfully.
17 Nov Autumn QUiZ As always, PTFA are straight back into planning a great
24 Nov SCh'OO| Disco year of events and so there are a couple of things that
8 Dec Christmas Fayre we'd like to make you aware of and need your help
16 Jan PTFA Meeting with. Make a note of our first few events, information
26 Jan Film Night will come home closer to the time.

AGM This year the AGM is going to take place after school pick up at 3:45pm on 7 November, we're
working on a supervised activity for the children to take part in so that more of our parents can attend.
The meeting normally takes about an hour, and we even provide refreshments!! To make the meeting
valid we need to have a minimum of 20 people attend, so please do show your support.

Christmas Fayre plans are underway, anyone who would like to be involved in organising is

extreemely welcome, please get in touch or find us in the playground. .
. o o . Current Position
Christmas Disco is earlier this year, we're trying to cut out the clashes

with Christmas parties, events etc to make it a little easier for everyone
who wants to be involved.

Bank Balance

£8,378.21

Atthe AGM each year, the people holding roles in the PTFA automatically

stand down. Volunteers and nominations are always welcomed. We have a great team, and it is a
great way to be involved. You don't have to take a massive part, but we are always looking for people
who are happy to help. We have attached a summary of the roles for you all to read through, if you'd
like to get involved or nominate someone, please send us a message via emalil
ptfa.deanery@agmail.com or feel free to find us on the playground or message us on Facebook.

Finally, if you work for an organisation who offer matched funding, please let us know! Matched
funding is offered by many of the banks and big organisations and will match our fundraising pound
for pound to a limit. It makes a massive difference

and we're happy to support you with any paperwork Your Committee
involved.

' Bex Riddell Chair Y4
Looking forward to a great year ahead. Thanks, as Jessica Harewood  Vice Chair V4
always, for your support. Lisa Greenway Secretary Y6
P—l— FA Michelle Dolphin ~ Treasurer Y5,1

Sonia Singleton Shadow Treasurer R
Mrs Cullen School Rep
Find us on: Dave Rooney Disco Y2,N
[i facebook Kira Capaldi Summer Ball Y35
DeaneryPTFA Sam Isley Quiz Y2,5




